Carl Wright

To: Adam Flynn
Subject: RE: For immediate release: Mary Wright Wall Addendum #6

From: Adam Flynn <aflynn@mcmillanpazdansmith.com>

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 10:32 AM

To: Carl Wright <cwright@cityofspartanburg.org>

Cc: David Cook <g7projectconsulting@gmail.com>

Subject: For immediate release: Mary Wright Wall Addendum #6

CAUTION: This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening
attachments, clicking links or responding to this email.

Carl,

Please see the attached Addendum #6 for immediate release addressing all outstanding questions. Based on these
responses, | do not recommend a further extension of the bid.

Thanks,
Adam

mcmillan | pazdan smith
ARCHMITECTUNRE

adam flynn, aia, ncarb

project architect, associate

127 dunbar street spartanburg, sc 29306
po box 5331 spartanburg, sc 29304
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ideas taking shape



